
previous study. Significant reduction 
of both TTHM’s and HAA5’s were 
realized from the new disinfection 
process. It is HCWD#2’s assumption 
the future testing will continue to 
provide similar results obtained from 
the study and therefore it is likely the 
future DBP levels will remain well 
below the limits set by EPA.
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